
PC# 133

January 16, 2013 DFFCF

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board SThTE OF lLiJNOl
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500 COflt’d Boai
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Julia Wozniak
6961 Ticonderoga Road
Downers Grove, IL 60516
j wozniakmwgen . corn
(630) 852-5766



PC# 134

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mark Wozniak
6961 Ticonderoga Road
Downers Grove, IL 60516
mawoz@aol



PC# 135

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Charles Parnell
1000 W. Washington
Chicago, IL 60607
cparnellmwgen. corn
(630) 852-5766



PC# 136

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jacalyn Tylka
17223 S Pueblo Court
Lockport, IL 60441
Jackie .tylkagmai1 .com
(815) 325-4342



PC# 137

January 16, 2O13

Mr. John Therriault. Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Janice Danca
16927 Shannon Drive
Tinley Park, IL 60477
danca@ameritech.net



PC# 138

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution

control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses

that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Thomas Danca
16927 Shannon Drive
Tinley Park, IL 60477
tmdanca@ameritech.net



PC# 139

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Sunish Shah
11934 5. Lawler Avenue
Alsip, IL 60803
e1.com
(815) 207-4915



PC# 140

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution

control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses

that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jaime Esposito
7920 163 Place
Tinley Park, IL 60477
jesposito(thmwgencorn



PC# 141

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution

control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses

that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Thomas Ratajcak
450 West 37th Place - #2
Chicago, IL 60609
ratatho4iit.edu
(815) 671-1862



PC# 142

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Ronald Wright
2856 Allentown Rd.
Pekin, IL 61554
rewrighl(a)rnwL’en.com

(309) 477-5452



PC# 143

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Richard Holzmacher
7790 Kunz Rd.
Rochester, IL 62563
hcgovhughes .net



PC# 144

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jerry Sellers
1056 E. Polk
Morton, IL 61550

(309) 253-1186



PC# 145

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Vidwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution

control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses

that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Richard Wanchtor
595 Northern Lights Way
New Lenox, IL 60451
chtor(2)cnet
(815) 671-0077



PC# 146

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Fred McCluskey
54 Deer Lane
Lemont, IL 60439
belkinsandfred@mac.com
(312) 925-3882



PC# 147

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Tina Sellers
1056 E. Polk
Morton, IL 61550
Hotmomma225 @yahoo . corn
(309) 253-9597



PC# 148

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jeff Lapikas
1609 Overlook Drive
Joliet, IL 6043 1
j lapikasmwgen.corn
(815) 482-4481



PC# 149

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault. Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jillian Jones
4900 l44t1 St.
Midlothian, IL 60445
Jillian.j onesgmail.com
(630) 310-2223



PC# 150

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
John Dirnonte
920 Century Farm Lane
Naperville, IL 60563
John.dimonte@veoliawater.com



PC# 151

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Veronica Hillman
1512 Orchid Street
Yorkville, IL 60560
v.hillman(dhotmai I .com



PC# 152

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Margaret Ruane
24209 W. Ottawa St.
Plainfield, IL 60544
maggierucomcast.net
(815) 436-6299



PC# 153

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mark Biel
27 Lansing Dr.
Springfield, IL 62703
Mbiel@cicil.net
(217) 241-5720



PC# 154

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Georgia Nelson
180 East Pearson St. #5903
Chicago, IL 60611
geoptiaol.com
(312) 286-9393



PC# 155

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
David Nelson
180 East Pearson St. #5903
Chicago, IL 60611
nelsondx@aol.com
(312) 208-2748



PC# 156

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jay Doherty
210 East Pearson Street #9-B
Chicago, IL 60611
j ay@j ayddoherty .com
(3 12) 932-0338



PC# 157

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Joseph Dolph
4021 N. Clarendon Ave
Unit 1W
Chicago, IL 60613
jdo1pmge.cprn



PC# 158

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Gerald Weber
3211 LandoreDr.
Naperville, IL 60564
webz7(dowowwav.com



PC# 159

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
James W. Thompson
6818 Telluride Ct.
Lisle, IL 60532
jythonipson(innvgen.com
(630) 548-3459



PC# 160

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mary Kay Minaghan
308 Circle Ave.
Forest Park, IL 60130
mkmmkmservices .com



PC# 161

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Myles Berman
6638 N. Ramona Ave.
Lincoinwood, IL 60712
Miles.d.berman(d2grnail,com
(3 12) 832-4546



PC# 162

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Robert Lawless
105 Birch Street
Bartonville, IL 61607
rlawless(ua353 .com
(309) 222-6340



PC# 163

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution

control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses

that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Luke Ford
1655 Ashbury Lane
Romeoville, IL 60446
1fordmwgen.com
(630) 771-7881



PC# 164

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jason Shaw
1912 Austrian Pine Street
Lockport, IL 60441
jshaw948 1yahoo.com



PC# 165

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses

that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are

union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades

also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on

local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education

and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state

emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from

2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Ray Grzesiak
880 Eastwind Dr.
New Lenox, IL 60451
Zumadog20comcast.net



PC# 166

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Patrick Riehl
21144 W. Covington Dr.
Plainfield, IL 60544
priehhmwgen.coij,
(815) 207-5410



PCI 167

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Jesus Heredia
211 E. Dakota St.
Spring Valley, IL 61362
Twuan73yahoo.com
(815) 664-5481



PC# 168

January 16, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider of jobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Hector Heredia
5002 Boulders Dr
Gurnee, IL 60031
Herecliahector. 597 yahoo.corn
(708) 408-9042



PC# 169

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Carl Jakubowski
3816 Hagen Court
Woodridge, IL 60517
Jo4car2(shczlohaLnet
(630) 696-0151



PC# 170

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Marion Madeja
3515 Grassmere Rd.
Naperville, IL 60564
iv’Jmadeja 1 (thvahoo.con
(630) 904-4371



PC #

January 17, 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,
Mark Gerath
45 West St.
Groton, MA 01450
1vlark.gerath(dgrnail.com
(978) 337-5935


